
JUSTICE OF THE PEACE LOTTERY 

 

 
The Glastonbury Town Clerk will hold a lottery to determine 

the order of all remaining applicants, who are not 

incumbents, to fill future vacancies for unaffiliated/minor 

party openings as Justices of the Peace. The lottery will 

be held at the flagpoles outside of Town Hall, 2155 Main 

Street, on Friday, November 20, 2020 at 4:00 PM. All new 

applicants’ names will be drawn. The public is invited to 

attend, however masks are required and social distancing 

should be observed at all times. Attendees should please 

also avoid congregating near entrances to Town facilities.   

 

Michelle Krampitz, CCTC 

Town Clerk 
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